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4 September 2015 

Commerce Commission  

(via email to Keston.ruxton@comcom.govt.nz)) 

 

 

Dear Keston, 

 

Re: Input Methodologies Review – Cross Submission/Addendum to Submission made by 

MGUG.  

1. This is an addendum to the submission dated 21 August 2015 made on behalf of the 

Major Gas Users Group (MGUG): 

a. Ballance Agri-Nutrients Ltd 

b. Carter Holt Harvey Pulp & Paper Ltd 

c. Fonterra Co-operative Group  

d. New Zealand Steel Ltd 

e. Refining NZ. 

 

2. In Paragraph 10 of that submission on the IM review we included a chart providing an 

indication of two major user’s experience of pipeline charges under the DPP to date. We 

became aware after preparation of that chart that the values for the latest year were 

provisional and final prices would be increased further.   

3. We provide as a matter of record and attach an updated chart which includes the final 

prices. Final prices have increased by 23% rather than the 13% as provisionally advised. 

The impact is as follows:  



 

 

4. All other comments in our submission of 21 August 2015 remain the same. 

  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Hale & Twomey/Arete Consulting Ltd 

For the Major Gas Users Group 


